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TO:              Federal Communications Commission b/w/o  

                    Live Sports Radio, LLC 

From:           Roseland Broadcasting, Inc. 

Subject:        K03II-D CP Extension Amendment – Buyer Statement 

Date:            April 13, 2021 

Copy:           Lee G. Petro, Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 

                    Julie K Huang, Roseland Broadcasting, Inc. 

  

FCC Staff, 

  

Roseland Broadcasting, Inc. (“Roseland”) is providing this “Buyer Statement” as it relates to 
their acquisition of the construction permit for digital low power television station K03II-D 
Manhattan, KS (FIN 183493) from Live Sports Radio, LLC (“LSR”) (Assignment of 
Authorization filed March 10, 2021) and the Extension of Construction Permit filing for this 
facility that was filed by LSR on March 15, 2021 and the FCC’s request for more information to 
support the CP Extension request. 

  

Roseland attests and confirms that the justification provided in the Extension of Construction 
Permit filing is true and correct as filed by LSR. 

  

Roseland is providing the below timeline for their construction and operation of the station. 
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Estimated Timeline: 

By June 1, 2021 – LSR and Roseland close and consummate the sale. 

By June 20, 2021 – Roseland places orders for required transmission equipment to 
build the CP. 

By September 30, 2021 – Roseland receives all necessary transmission equipment.   

By October 31, 2021 – Roseland completes the installation of all transmission 
equipment for K03II-D. 

By December 1, 2021 – Roseland files license to cover application and commences 
operation of the station. 

  

Roseland will give their best efforts to bring-forward these dates which may be subject to 
equipment and installation delays. 

 Please direct any questions regarding this Buyer Statement to Julie K Huang, Roseland 
Broadcasting, Inc. at legal@box733.com  | (212) 580-1349. 

  

We request FCC approval of the K03II-D CP Extension Request as filed by LSR. 

  

Regards, 

 

Roseland Broadcasting, Inc. 
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